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District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 

To:  Wally Smith_, Commodore     14 December 2018 

District 11 North Region 

United States Coast Guard Auxiliary 

HIGHLIGHTS:  
1. Flotilla COW’S 
2. Flotilla Reports 
3. Boating Patrols 
4. Holidays  

Details 
1. Kaweah Flotilla had their Cow on December01, 2018 at Marie  Callender’s in Visalia, 

CA. There was a good turn out of most of the members from the Flotilla . Matt Murphy 
and wife , Derrick Wood from the Tulare Sheriff’s Office, Karl Keller and wife, Monica 
and Denis Eaton. It was a very nice event and well received by all. Fresno is holding 
their COW tomorrow at Huckleberry’s Restaurant in Fresno at Noon. Karl Keller and I 
will be there. Stockton COW will be January 19 at Olive Garden in Stockton, CA at 
noon. Modesto has not said when they are having their COW 

2. Modesto Flotilla has not filed a report on their actives. Stockton was requested by the 
American Legion and VFW to provide a boat from the December 07 Event. It was 
attend by several members of the Flotilla. RBS and VFE are still be done but it has 
slowed as the Boating season is closing down for the year 

3. The weather and the possible of a Government shut down has limited the boat patrols 
from the month. 

4. The Flotilla’s members are spending time on the fourth cornerstone in the month of 
December. The few things scheduled are parades for the seasons greeting. The Division 
as a whole did ver well on our goals. Over on several and under on a couple 

Downers for the Division   
1. Keep training replacement for everyone is as many areas as they can and have time for 
2. Keep trying to recruit more and younger members 
3. Work together as a team with replacement members in all staff positions 
4. Recruitment is a top item for the Division  

  
AGENCY INTERACTION: 
             Sheriffs Departments, Rangers at the lakes, California Boating ,Corp. of Engineers        

GOALS AND OBJECTIVES: 
           To Help the incoming Team to do even better than we did this year 
           To have the best Division in the District by working as team and not separated Flotilla’s 
           Be positive and keeping negative iteams away and learning from our past mistakes 

TO ALL  I HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A HEALTH HAPP AND SAFE YHOLIDAYS. AND A BETTER NEXT YEAR        

End Of Report  


